
 

 

 

 

 
 

Principal Message for November 8, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Thursday, November 9 at 6:00 pm is the last football game against West Millbrook 
Middle School. It is at Sanderson High School. This is an annual celebration, The 
Clash of the Cats. All participants are required to pay $6 for admission to the game. 
You are encouraged to attend with your child. Dropping your student off 
unsupervised is discouraged. You will be responsible for supervising your child while 
at the game. Thank you for your support with this. Go Cougars. 
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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